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November 16, 1993

Rabbi Samuel M. Silver

Temple Sinai of Palm Beach County
2475 West Atlantic Avenue

Delray Beach, FL 33445

Dear Rabbi Silver:

Thank you for your letter to Mortimer Zuckerman.

Your comments and suggestion have been read with
interest and shared with the appropriate editors.

It was thoughtful of you to write.

Sincerely,
Merrill McLoughlin
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